
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Class 8 write Newsletter  
 
We have been learning about all newspapers. We asked 
Mr Hill if we could write the newsletter this week, and 
he agreed by saying, “What a great idea!”  
We are sure that you will love our newsletter as we have 
worked well together all week to produce it for you.  
From all of Class 8- Mrs Pask’s Class  

Written by Chloe 

 

 
 
Dr Bike Competition Winners 
Class 3 (Miss Dunford’s class ) were the winners of the 
bike / scooter competition. Nineteen children from this 

class came to school on  Wednesday with their bikes or 
scooters. They will get to choose a prize with their 
teacher. The whole school gave them a huge round of 

applause in Assembly. Well done Class 3!   

Written by Tiffany and Lucas 

 

Smoking 
A number of parents have been smoking on the School 

grounds and some of the children have complained 
about this. If you could smoke just behind the gates we 
(the children) would really appreciate it.   

Written by Chloe and Christopher  

P.E 
If your child is unable to take part in their 

weekly P.E lesson due to injury or illness, 
could you either write a letter for the class 
teacher or let the office know.   

Written by Ruby and Finnley-Lewis 

 
Parents’ Evening 
On Wednesday and Thursday it was Parents’ Evening. 
Despite the storm called Barney, parents arrived in 
school to meet with their children’s teacher. Many 
thanks to those who came, it was lovely to discuss your 
child’s progress with you.  
If you have any concerns please speak to your child’s 

teacher.  

Written by Anastasia and Ronnie-Mae 

 
Golden Award for Isaac Newton 
Our school has received the Sainsbury’s School Games 
Mark. We are the only  primary school in Grantham to 
receive it. It is an award to recognise all the clubs that 
our school offers, including the leadership opportunities 
for playground leaders, sports council and bronze 
ambassadors. It also shows the amount of competitions 
that our school takes part in. We are very proud of this! 
This wouldn’t happen without the children and the 
support and hard work from Mrs Walker, Laura and Mrs 
Atter.  
 
Written by Katie 
 
Volleyball 
Two volleyball teams took part in a competition 
yesterday. The boys came 4th and the girls came 2nd. 
They came home with the fair play trophy. Another 
trophy for our ever increasing sports cabinet.  

Dates for your diary in December: 
Dec 3

rd
 all day: The Lioness’s Xmas Cooking 

Day and Cake Sale after school 
December 8

th
 2pm: Foundation Stage Nativity 

December 9
th

 1.45pm: Class 14 and Class 5 
Violin Music Concert 
December 10

th
 
 
9.30am: Foundation Stage 

Nativity 
December 11th am and pm: KS1 and KS2 
Christmas  
Performance 
December 14

th 
am and pm:  Whole 

School Pantomime – Mother Goose. 
December 16

th
: Christmas Parties 

Written by Owen and Karolina 
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News from around the classes 
 
Class 1 & 2 
Class 1 & 2 are learning about hedgehogs. On Thursday 
they made some hedgehog models using their own 
choice of materials. They have read lots of books about 
hedgehogs too. 
What facts do you know about hedgehogs? 

Written by John-Paul and Alec 
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Class 3    
Class 3 have been learning about the 4 seasons and all 
the weather types. They have also been on a Tree Hunt 
around school to identify as many trees as possible.  
 
Class 4 
In maths they have been working on number bonds, 
finding different ways to make a number.         

Written by Daisie-Mai and Georgia-Mae         

      
 
Legacy Tour Torch Competition 
The children have been invited to design an Olympic 
style Torch. The winning design will be made into a 3D 
model and passed around the 51 schools on the tour. 
There will also be one winner picked from every school, 
whose Torch will be part of the Official Tour Poster.   

 
The deadline for entries is 

Friday 27th November 2015 
and you can hand them to the 

class teacher. 
 

Written by Finnley-Lewis and Ruby 

 

 

Class 5 
Class 5 have been using the computer program 2Publish 
to help them make their own greetings cards. 
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Class 6 
In numeracy Class 6 are ordering numbers from greatest 
to smallest. Also in science they are learning about 
living things.  Written by Katie and Estera 
 
Class 7 
Class 7 have been learning about Boudicca, a Celtic 

leader who fought the Romans. They have also been 
practising their drawing skills using shading, colouring 
and painting.  Written by Freddi 

Class 8 
In French they have been learning a French song and 
they are going to perform it after Christmas to the whole 
school. They also wrote a newspaper article about their 

amazing battle against Class 7.  Written by Kian 

Class 9 and 10 
This week Year 4 have been learning about Boudicca, 
and her battle with the Romans at Camuldonunum. They 

have also has been practising their sketching skills by 
completing portraits in art. Written by Summa and Lexi 

Class 11 and Class 12 

This week class 11 have been learning about the Tudors 
and they designed and made Tudor buildings. Class 12 
have been learning about the Tudors as well as creating 

puppets.  Written by Rhys and Oliver 

 
Class  13 
Class 13 have been imagining that they were in Tudor 
times at the Field of Cloth of Gold. 
 
Class 14        
Class 14 have researched evidence about the sinking of 
the Mary Rose. Written by Kiera and Mantvydas                                                                                               

 

 

Thank you for reading Class 8’s Newsletter. 

Dr Bike Breakfast 
On Monday morning Dr. Bike is offering a free breakfast to those who cycle or scoot to school. Please arrive at the 
normal time and look out for Dr. Bike and his breakfast table around the bike shed area. 


